
From: Kathy Pimlott [mailto:kathy.pimlott@sevendials.com]  

Sent: 10 November 2016 10:26 
To: Parry, Rachael 

Subject: RE: 2016/5169/L Cambridge Theatre 

 
Dear Rachael 
I’ve now spoken with the trustees and their preferred location is that on the Earlham Street 
elevation. I do hope that we can proceed with this. 
Best wishes 
Kathy Pimlott 
 
 


